Poulton Lancelyn Primary School





Dear Parents, 14th May 2019

Safety in the Sun

As the weather is now getting hotter I would ask you to take the precaution of applying sun cream to your child <u>before</u> they arrive for the start of the school day.

We would be grateful if you could provide the following items for your child's protection:

- Reusable water bottle with your child's name written on
- A sun hat/cap with your child's name on it
- A small bottle of sunscreen. The bottle must be clearly labelled with your child's name.

Staff will supervise your child while they apply sun cream. For health and safety reasons, the children will not be permitted to share sun cream with others. A copy of our sun safety policy is available on our website. Thank you for your support

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Arnold Headteacher